
 
3 September 2018 

 
In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow  

“Real GENEROSITY is doing something 
nice for someone who will never find out.” 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils and Parishioners,  

 

WELCOME TO 4 NEW TREASURES  
Today we welcome 4 new students to A1.  Nathalie and Pavlina Bombik who join big sister 
Nicola here. Plus two new families join the St Patrick’s whanau, Jewel Joemon and  
Juvana Jinto.  May you all enjoy learning and making new friends.  

 

THANK YOU  
To ALL students, teachers, parents, Grandparents, friends and relatives who have 
contributed their time, skills, talents and materials to making our School Production a 
reality.  
We certainly are blessed with our students talents (they have been absolutely amazing), 
dedicated staff and doubly blessed to receive such enthusiastic support from you all.            

ENJOY THE SHOW! 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  
These were taken last Friday.  In a few weeks’ time we will be sending home your child’s 
code number which will enable you to go online and order your photos.   

 

 

SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY – TUESDAY 11 SEPTEMBER (NEXT WEEK)  
A FIRST for our school this century!  We will have a combined “WHOLE SCHOOL” Cross 
Country at Marewa Park (10am – 1.00pm) on Tuesday 11 September. 
Races for ALL STUDENTS (starting with our Juniors) and a “House Team Fun Run” at the 
end so that EVERY STUDENT will participate, no matter what level of fitness. 
Our ‘competition races’ will be used to select runners to represent the school from Y3 – 8 
in the up-coming inter-school events.  Students to wear HOUSE COLOURS or P.E Uniform 
to school and they will need water bottles and morning tea.  

JOIN US – BRING A BLANKET. 

GOSPEL VALUE FOR SEPTEMBER – GENEROSITY  
This month we focus on the value of GENEROSITY.  Our focus will be “GIVE WITH AN 
OPEN HEART.”So what is generosity??  Generosity is giving and sharing.  It is giving freely 
because you want to.  It is a quality of the spirit.  It is one of the best ways to show love.  

PIE DAY FRIDAY – THIS FRIDAY (7TH) - $4 EACH  
The pies went down well 2 weeks ago so another this Friday. MINCE or MINCE & CHEESE - 

$4 each.  Orders and money need to be given to the teacher by Thursday 6  September.  
Cannot accept any late orders sorry. 

SACRED HEART COLLEGE INTERVIEWS FOR 2019  
Please contact the Sacred Heart Office on 835 3761 to make an appointment.  Times are 
available from 2pm on –  Monday 24 Sept, Thursday 27 Sept. Alternatively, call and make 
an appointment at another convenient time.  

SWISH BASKETBALL $10 PORTRAIT FUNDRAISER 
Pay a $10 sitting fee and receive a FREE 10”x13” printed photograph of your family or 
children. These will be held at St Patrick’s School this Saturday, 8th September. For more 
information phone Michelle Start on 027 2418 034. 
 
Regards & Blessings 
Jurek Wypych  
PRINCIPAL  
 

GALA – ONLY 2 WEEKS TO GO!  
Thank you to all Convenors and helpers and everyone for their support. 

We are on track for another successful Gala. 
FINAL MEETING for CONVENORS & HELPERS is WEDNESDAY 12 SEPTEMBER 6.30pm in staffroom.  
We DESPERATELY need: 

 CHOCOLATES– for the wheel    

 Plant Donations 

 Auction & White Elephant Goods  

 Mystery Envelope & Lucky Dip prizes (small things are good) 
JUNIORS:- Donations for grocery raffle 
MIDDLES:- Frankfurters, bread rolls, sauce & mustard for hot dog stand  
SENIORS:- Bottles, jars (sauces, jams, preserves, shampoos etc) for Tombola 
PLEASE DROP OFF GOODS BETWEEN 8AM – 3.30PM WEEKDAYS.  (We can pick up if needed) 
 

Please contact Alison 021 139 7462 or Vic 021 071 2898 if you have any questions. 
THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR YOUR SUPPORT  

 

WONDER IN ALICELAND – ALL SET TO GO 
   

TOMORROW 
TUESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER DRESS REHEARSAL AT THE THEATRE (Year 3 – 8 only) 
 
Children dropped off at the Municipal Theatre on Tuesday between 8.30 – 9.00am.  
They need to be dropped off at the side entrance by the two storied car park. 
Children then need to be picked up from the theatre at 3.00pm (side entrance again). 
Those catching the Taradale/Tamatea bus will be dropped off at the theatre.  Please 

remind your child to bring a drink bottle along with their lunch on this day. 
 STUDENTS TO WEAR MUFTI. 

 
Evening Performances – Tuesday 4th  and Wednesday 5th September. 
Please bring your child to the side entrance of the theatre between 5.30 – 6.00pm.  
 
Tickets are on sale through the Ticketek website, ticketing office at the Napier 
Municipal Theatre or at the School Office.  Tickets are $10 each.  


